REGISTRY DEPARTMENT
07 August 2024
To all Participated Bidders
RE: TENDER CANCELLATION: TENDER NUMBER BUSE/SA/03 SUPPLY AND

DELIVERY OF PHARMACEUTICALS THROUGH FRAMEWORK AGREEMENTS

The above subject matter refers.

In terms of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Assets Act Chapter 22:23
Section 42 (1) (c), Bindura University of Science Education would like to notify you that
the above mentioned tender has been cancelled due to a technical error in the e-GP
system through Evaluation Committee Meeting No. 57 Of 02 August 2024 hence, the
procurement proceedings need to be recommenced.

Please be advised that Bindura University will re-tender for the supply and delivery of
pharmaceuticals through framework agreements in the due course.

Thank you for your participation and for your interest in doing business with the
University.

Yours Sincerely

Mr. J. Makunde
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